
 

 

Information regarding pediatric radiology MRI examinations 

 

Dear parents, 

A new state-of-the-art MRI scanner is being installed in the pediatric radiology department. For this reason, we will be 

unable to carry out examinations at the Pediatric Hospital in Amsterdamer Str. from 26 August 2024 up to and 

including 17 November 2024. 

During this time, all MRI examinations will be performed in Merheim Hospital => House 29 (see map). 

Address: Ostmerheimer Straße 200, 51109 Cologne 

To ensure everything runs smoothly, please arrive punctually for your scheduled appointment. Please remember that 

for planned examinations you will need to present a valid referral slip (pediatric radiology) from your physician. 

Do you have any questions about the appointment? 

You can contact us Monday to Friday from 8 a.m. to 4 p.m. as follows: 

Telephone: 0221/8907-5286 or 0221/8907-5239 

Fax: 0221/8907-5240 

E-mail: Kinderradiologie@kliniken-koeln.de  
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